
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/31/2024 1:44:36 AM

First name: Whit

Last name: Magro

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To Whom it may concern,

I am not in favor of the bolting ban. It would be a devastating blow to the sport of climbing. The bolts and fixed

gear throughout our parks and forest service land are part of our climbing lexicon. To put a stop to maintaining

these systems would be dangerous.  I'm in favor of coming up with a sustainable plan between climbers and usfs

and nps.  

Sincerely 

Whit Magro

Climber of 29 years


